The Communication Workshop



Winter 2025 Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS:

LATEST NEWS...

EHCP - All you DATE TBC need to know

Date to be confirmed dependent on interest



The Communication Workshop team are pleased to announce that we are now able to offer an Autism Assessment Service. Full assessment will be carried out by a pediatrician and 2 highly specialist ADOS trained speech and language therapists. Please get in contact for more The

information.





If you have any ideas on how we can improve our service to you, please contact us via email or telephone. We are always happy to hear from our families with any suggestions or compliments!

Wishing you all a very happy, healthy and peaceful 2025

WINTER ACTIVITIES

During the Winter, it is a great time to use the cold weather as an opportunity to explore new vocabulary and experiences!

Indoors: Freeze animals/vehicles/objects into ice cubes or balloons. Your child can chip away at the ice cubes / ice cube eggs to find what has been frozen. Model language to your child such as; cold, freezing, hard, slippery, noisy, hiding, wet! They can describe the sounds of the ice and the textures.

Outdoors: Whilst out and about, use this time to discuss the weather, how the trees look, splash in muddy puddles and use lots of vocabulary to label and describe! 'Splash, muddy, cold, wet, yucky, squelchy!

Clothes: Look out the window and talk about the weather. What clothes might they need to wear and why. Ask your child to help you get the clothes and shoes out they might need. They can dress their toys to match.



